
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please note that this Half Term ends for students on Friday 14th February 2020 at 3.15pm.  
All students are expected to attend school in full school uniform on that day.  Students will 
return to school after half term on Monday 24th February 2020 at the normal time of 
8.50am (Week 2).     
 
I would like to thank the students for their diligence and achievements so far. We have so 
many success stories to share and good news items to celebrate together.  I would also like 
to thank the staff for their dedication and hard work, as well as parents and carers for your 
continued support of Dormers Wells High School and our students. 
 
I hope you and your family have an enjoyable and restful break.   
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Mr D Fenlon 
Acting Headteacher 
 


